
Spill Response Resource Links – Quick Tips

The Deep Water Horizon Gulf of Mexico oil spill in April 2010 was the largest oil
spill on record at that time. This catastrophe skyrocketed the topic of spill
response to the forefront of the public eye with nationwide media coverage. However,
there have always been spills of varying sizes, ranging from small workplace spills
to larger spills on a highway or railroad. It’s important to be aware of the
requirements for response, coordination and cleanup.

The laws enforced by the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) 40 CFR Part 112 (Spill
Prevention, Control and Countermeasures — SPCC) and Occupational Safety and Health
Administration (OSHA) 29 CFR 1910.120 (Hazardous Waste Operations and Emergency
Response – HAZWOPER) are essential to help secure the safety and health of our most
valuable environmental resources, as well as to ensure the safety and health of those
whose job it is to respond and clean up in the event of a spill. It’s important to
know where information can be found when a spill of any size happens, as even the
smallest spill can have significant impact.

Here are some resource links to help with spill response.

Spill Response Resource and References

Spill Control Supplies

Quick Tips #146: Emergency Spill Response

Quick Tips #147: Spill Cleanup: Assessing Your Needs

Quick Tips #148: Neutralizing Acids and Bases

Quick Tips #243: PPE for Spill Cleanup

Quick Tips #308: Decontamination from an Emergency Spill Response

Quick Tips #317: Spill Prevention, Control and Countermeasures (SPCC) Plans, 40 CFR
112

Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)

Emergency Response

Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA)

29 CFR 1910.120: Hazardous Waste Operations and Emergency Response

Oil Spill Cleanup: Safety and Health Awareness for Oil Spill Cleanup Workers

https://ilt.safetynow.com/spill-response-resource-links-quick-tips/
https://www.grainger.com/category/safety/spill-control-supplies
https://safety.grainger.com/people/emergency-spill-response
https://www.grainger.com/content/qt-spill-cleanup-147
https://www.grainger.com/content/qt-148-acids-bases
https://www.grainger.com/content/qt-ppe-spill-cleanup-243
https://www.grainger.com/content/qt-decontamination-emergency-resp-308
https://www.grainger.com/content/qt-spill-prev-ctrl-countermeasures-317
https://www.grainger.com/content/qt-spill-prev-ctrl-countermeasures-317
https://www.epa.gov/emergency-response/national-response-center
https://www.ecfr.gov/cgi-bin/text-idx?SID=6a8b86c0a813f68255ab422e8555c9e0&mc=true&node=se29.5.1910_1120&rgn=div8
https://www.osha.gov/pls/publications/publication.athruz?pType=Industry&pID=255


Training Marine Oil Spill Response Workers under OSHA’s Hazardous Waste Operations
and Emergency Response Standard

OSHA Fact Sheet – Deep Water Horizon/Mississippi Canyon 252 Oil Spill

National Institute for Occupational Safety and Health (NIOSH)

Deepwater Horizon Response:  Gulf of Mexico Oil Cleanup

Emergency Preparedness and Response

Safety Checklist Program for Schools

National Institute of Environmental Health Sciences (NIEHS)

Oil Spills

DuPont Oil Garment Documents

Oil Spill Cleanup Garment Options

3M Documents

Personal Protective Equipment for Oil Spill Response

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA)

NOAA – Office of Response and Restoration

Chemical Safety Board

Chemical Safety Board Video Room

 

The information contained in this article is intended for general information
purposes only and is based on information available as of the initial date of
publication. No representation is made that the information or references are
complete or remain current. This article is not a substitute for review of current
applicable government regulations, industry standards, or other standards specific to
your business and/or activities and should not be construed as legal advice or
opinion. Readers with specific questions should refer to the applicable standards or
consult with an attorney.

Source: Grainger Know How – https://www.grainger.com/know-how

https://www.osha.gov/Publications/3172/3172.html
https://www.osha.gov/Publications/3172/3172.html
https://www.grainger.com/medias/sys_master/h92/hcf/8924535783454.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/niosh/topics/oilspillresponse/
https://emergency.cdc.gov/chemical/
https://www.cdc.gov/niosh/docs/2004-101/append.html
https://tools.niehs.nih.gov/wetp/index.cfm?id=2495
https://www.grainger.com/medias/sys_master/h95/hcf/8924535881758.pdf
https://www.grainger.com/medias/sys_master/h98/hcf/8924535980062.pdf
https://response.restoration.noaa.gov/
https://www.csb.gov/videos/
https://www.grainger.com/know-how

